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Hey,	did	you	come	by	our	booth?		If	you	did….thanks	a	million…or	at	least	a	few	hundred!		That	was	how	
many	stopped	by…well	over	200!		
	
We	had	an	amazing	time.		Once	again,	our	photo	booth	was	a	great	success	with	emoticons	and	other	
fun	hold	up	props	for	those	who	wanted	to	pose	in	front	of	our	sign!		Special	thanks	to	Linda	Willyerd,	
Christy	Burton,	Claudia	Pohl,	Jennifer	Bierschbach,	Karla	Fonseca	and	Georgie	Vargas-Burkett	for	their	
participation	and	assistance	in	greeting	those	who	came	by	and	answering	all	and	any	questions.			

	
Thanks	to	Swiss	Monkey	and	Crosstex	who	assisted	in	sponsoring	our	student	recognition	event.		We	
had	139	students	come	by	to	pick	up	their	‘thank	you’	gift	of	a	special	tooth	keychain.		The	students	
loved	it	and	most	were	current	CDAA	student	members.		Those	students	who	were	not	already	
members	were	given	applications	and	information	to	bring	back	to	their	instructors	and	fellow	students.			
	
So	if	you	missed	us,	you	will	have	another	opportunity	in	San	Francisco	at	the	Moscone	Center,	August	
24-26,	2017.		Who	knows	what	fun	times	await???			And	students,	you	will	have	a	special	something	
waiting	for	you…You	will	need	to	come	by	and	see	us!		Stay	posted	for	updates	on	that	upcoming	event!		
Hope	to	see	you	there!			
	

	 			       

 	

	


